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Board of Health Meeting Notice 
 
 

There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on Tuesday,  
December 27, 2016 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center in the Public 
Meeting Room – Lower Level.   
 
The following items will be discussed: 

 
 

1. Introduction of Meaghan Ritcey, Waltham Health Department’s Social 
Worker/Addiction Councilor.    

   
     2.  Pho #1, 374 Moody Street. Failure to improve sanitary practices after     
  appearing before the Board at the last meeting. 
 
     3. Update on conditional approval of Bodywork Practitioner Licenses for 
 employees of: 
  
  A.  Oriental Foot Reflexology, 875 Main Street. 
     B.  Happy Feet Reflexology, 463 Moody Street. 
 
     4.  Bodywork Variance for Lian Wen Shan – Happy Feet Reflexology, 463     
 Moody Street.  
 
      
   
 
John P. Zuppe 
Director of Public Health 
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